Morang South

Primary School

April 26th 2016

Dear Parents / Guardians,

As part of our unit of work this term the 1/2s will be walking to the South Morang Fire
station on Plenty Road for a lesson.

No permission note is required as you signed the Local Excursion Authorisation earlier in
the year.

Dates: HG 21 and HG 22 Wednesday May 4"
HG 23 and HG 24 Wednesday May 11'"
HG 15 and HG 16 Wednesday May 25"

We require parent helpers to accompany us on our walk. If you have a Working with
Children Check and are free on the date of your child’s visit, we would appreciate your
assistance. We will be leaving school at 9:30 am and expect to be back at school just after
11:30 am. As we need you to help supervise the children on our walk, we are unable to
take toddlers or younger siblings with us.

Please let your child’s teacher know if you are able to assist.

Regards

1/2 team.



